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Final meeting with World Bank representatives and coordinative donor meeting was held in the World
Bank Office in Bosnia and Herzegovina. A meeting is regularly organized within the World Bank missions
as part of the Real Estate Registration Project.

On behalf of the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs were Director, Mr.
Željko Obradović, Head of the RERP project Implementation Unit of Federation of BiH Mr. Nedžad
Pašalić, Ms. Samira Leskovac consultant for monitoring and evaluation of the Project Implementation
Unit and Mr. Denis Tabučić, employee of the Geoinformatics Sector and coordinator of projects which



are financed by donor funds of Kingdom of Sweden and Norway.

During the final meeting it has been discussed about activities to be supported under the additional
financing, adjustments to the project’s Results Framework, adjustments to the costs and financing plan, the
financial terms for the additional financing and duration of additional financing.

The purpose of the donor meeting is coordination of activities pf donor projects (CILAP project which is
financed by donor funds of Kingdom of Sweden and Public Services for Real Estate Market and European
Integration Project which is financed by donor funds of Kingdom of Norway) with activities of Real
Estate Registration Project. On this occasion, Ms. Margreet Goelema from GIZ was also on this meeting,
and presented actualities of this organization and their activities in the land administration in Bosnia and
Herzegovina and regional.

All participants expressed their satisfaction with the level of coordination activities achieved between the
mentioned projects and expressed satisfaction for further cooperation and coordination of project
activities.
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